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Elephant Ivory Ban
Crant Abel to: panel_ea@legco.gov.hk 01/06/2017 12:16

Dear Chair of the Panel on Environmental Affairs and Legislative Council Members,

A non-partisan decision in favour of a permanent ban on importing elephant ivory products into the
Hong Kong Special Administrative Region, is but one step toward preventing the extinction of the
largest, sentient, terrestrial mammal alive today. Without it, many other necessary steps forward in
preventing the extinction of elephants, cannot be achieved.

Please impose this necessary ban and support increased enforcement for the men and women at all
border crossings, to effectively increase detection of illegal smuggling of ivory into Hong Kong.

Thank you.

Grant Abel
Director Animal Care

Zoological Operations and Conservation Division
Ocean Park Corporation
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Please think GREEN before printing this e-mail.
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Ocean Park invites YOU to join Blue Matters - Promoting Debris Free Oceans.

Let's start today and reduce the usage of non-biodegradable disposable plastic products!

Disclaimer:

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which
it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action
in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the
intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error,
please delete it from your system. If you require assistance, please contact us
at opc@oceanpark.com.hk




Since its opening in 1977, Ocean Park has developed into a world-class theme park offering
unique experiences that combine entertainment with education and conservation. As a '
not-for-profit organization, Ocean Park has reiterated its commitment to conservation by
donating part of the proceeds from admission tickets and selected merchandise to Ocean Park
Conservation Foundation, Hong Kong (www.opcf.org.hk) to support its wildlife conservation
projects across Asia.






